
SHA expresses deep sorrow at passing
of Ms Florence Hui

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, today (December 3)
expressed deep sorrow over the passing of former Under Secretary for Home
Affairs, Ms Florence Hui.

     Mr Lau said, "Florence had made immense contribution during her service
in the Home Affairs Bureau. Serving with zeal, she performed brilliantly and
also treated fellow colleagues in a friendly manner. The Home Affairs Bureau
is deeply saddened over her passing and she will be remembered fondly. I
extend my deepest condolences to her family."
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